

December 31, 2018

HAND-DELIVERED

The Honorable Ralph Hise, Co-Chair Joint Legislative Oversight Committee for Medicaid North Carolina Senate, 300 N. Salisbury St. Room 312 - Legislative Office Building Raleigh, North Carolina 27603

The Honorable Donny Lambeth, Co-Chair, Joint Legislative Oversight Committee for Medicaid North Carolina House of Representatives 300 N. Salisbury St. Room 303 - Legislative Office Building Raleigh, North Carolina 27603 The Honorable Nelson Dollar, Co-Chair Joint Legislative Oversight Committee for Medicaid North Carolina House of Representatives 300 N. Salisbury St. Room 307-B - Legislative Building Raleigh, North Carolina 27603

Re: Report on Supplemental Payments to Eligible Medical Professional Providers

Dear Senator Hise, Representative Dollar, and Representative Lambeth:

Pursuant to Section 12.H.13.(b) of Session Law 2014-100, the enclosed flash drive has electronic files that provide the information required for the Report on Supplement Payments to Eligible Medical Professional Providers for the University of North Carolina Health Care System and related data for University of North Carolina Faculty Physicians. It should be noted that Section 12.H.13.(a) of Session Law 2014-100 changes the definition and limits the number of eligible professional providers effective July 1, 2014 going forward. This is the fourth year of this report and covers individual providers for whom supplemental payments were received for services performed during fiscal year 2018 (July 1, 2017 to June 30, 2018). Additionally, a final report is included for the fiscal year 2016 (July 1, 2015 to June 30, 2016) to reflect a final reconciliation for the payments made for that year.

Questions concerning this report and the associated data may be directed to Mr. Hunter Wagstaff, Treasurer for UNC Health Care at 984-974-1266 or Hunter.Wagstaff@unchealth.unc.edu. Or, if I can provide any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 984-974-1186 or Patricia.Moore-Boyette@unchealth.unc.edu.

Respectfully,

Pattie Moore-Boyette

Pattie Moore-Boyette Vice President of Reimbursement

cc: Mr. Mark Trogden, Director, Fiscal Research Division

Mr. Steve Owen, Fiscal Research Division

Mr. Mark Collins, Fiscal Research Division

Ms. Jennifer Hillman, Legislative Analysis Division